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Board Highlights
 February 27, 2024

EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION WEEK

The week of Feb 20 to 23 was employee
appreciation week across all work sites in the
Division. 

In the past, individual groups of employees
were celebrated at different times of the year. 
The Board believes that each employee in the
Division plays a crucial role in ensuring that
every student succeeds, and to this end,
employee appreciation this year was a
weeklong celebration of all staff, culminating
in the wellness day for all staff on February 23.  
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The Division staffing process for the 2024-2025 school year
is underway. Matthew Pepper, current principal at Isabel
Campbell Public School, will be relocating to assume the
same role at École Montrose.  The competition to select a
Isabel Campbell Public School principal is underway.

Kendra Stewart, who has been acting Vice Principal at
Alexander Forbes The Academy School, has accepted the
role and will remain as Vice Principal going forward.

BOARD OF TRUSTEE’S MEETING WITH
SCHOOL COUNCILS

Board Meetings
6:00 p.m., Central Office Board Room,
Grande Prairie Public School Division

Future Board Meetings

March 12, 2024
March 26, 2024
April 23, 2024
May 14, 2024
May 28, 2024
June 11, 2024

Individuals or groups who wish to make comment on any
specific item on the agenda of a Board meeting are
required to register with the Board Office by noon of the
day of the Board meeting. The full Board Policy 7 can be
found on our website
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ADMINISTRATION STAFFING UPDATE

The Board will be meeting with GPPSD’s School Council
Chairs on Thursday, February 29, 2024. 

Trustees hold a Council of School Councils meeting three or
four times yearly, giving the Board an opportunity to engage
with School Councils, sharing items of importance, and
gaining greater understanding of priorities of the Division’s
school communities.

The Board appreciates the work and commitment to
students that School Councils provide.


